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FESTIVAL OF THE ARTS 
Practices for next week’s performances are going extremely well and we know that the 
children will be looking forward to singing to a full audience. Tickets for all performances 
have been sold and entry will be by ticket only.  We respectfully ask that members of the 
audience refrain from taking video recordings. Two years ago this did occur and 
restricted the viewing for those seated behind.   
We wish all students and staff the very best the performances next week and 
congratulate them on the fantastic efforts that have gone into preparing for this event.  
 
 
 
 
ROTARY VEGETABLE GARDENS 
The Rotary Club of Temuka-Geraldine has decided to give Geraldine Primary pupils the 
opportunity to take part again in this vegetable competition this year. 
 
Students are given peas, carrots, radish, lettuce and potato seed to grow in their own 
plot at home.  Parents permission must be granted beforehand and it is expected that 
parents will assist the children with the project. 
The gardens are judged by Rotary Club members just prior to school break-up in 
December and prizes will be awarded to the best gardens.  We ask that if you have 
dogs that they are tied up for the judging. 
Entries to be in by  Friday 15th SEPTEMBER  so that the seeds can be handed out before 
the end of this term.  This could be an activity for the school holidays.   
If you wish to participate in this competition, please complete the attached form and 
hand it to the office by Friday 15 September. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Rotary Vegetable Garden – Permission Slip 
 
I …………………………………………………. give permission  
 
 
for name of pupil:  ………………………………………………………… to take part in the 
Rotary Gardens.  
 
 
Year ………………….  Room …………….. 
 
 
Phone Number:  ………………………………. 
 
 
Address: ………………………………………….. 
 
 
Parent’s signature ……………………………….. 


